
PreK - 12 Teachers: 
Promote watershed and ocean stewardship in your school or local community by becoming a 

NOAA Ocean Guardian School

Does your school have what it takes to help protect the ocean for the future? Promote ocean and 
watershed conservation at your school or in your local community by becoming a 

NOAA Ocean Guardian School.

What is an Ocean Guardian School? 
An Ocean Guardian School makes a commitment to the protection and conservation of its local 
watersheds, the world's ocean, and special ocean areas, like national marine sanctuaries. The 

school makes this commitment by proposing and then implementing a school- or 
community-based conservation project.

Applications are currently being accepted for participation in the 
2024 - 2025 NOAA Ocean Guardian School Program. 

Application deadline: June 25, 2024

Who is eligible to participate in the Ocean Guardian School Program? 

PreK - 12 schools in Hawaiʻi are eligible for participation with funding: Grant amounts range 
from $1,000 - $4,000 per school depending on the program region and funding year. 

For application information, visit sanctuaries.noaa.gov/education/ocean_guardian/ 
Questions? Contact Mahealani Bambico at mahealani.bambico@noaa.gov
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